
  

 From the Principal’s Desk  April 29, 2025 
Bishop’s Day 

 

Every year Bishop LaValley instructs each diocesan school to take a day off when other districts 

would be in session.  We call this day our Bishop’s Day.  Mrs. Mitchell and I discussed a good 

time to take this day and have decided that Tuesday, May 27 would be the best time for this day.  

This is the day after Memorial Day.  Therefore, there will be no school for students and staff on 

that day.  We hope you all enjoy the long holiday weekend! 

 

Race for Education Update 

 

Thank you for your support and efforts with our first annual Race for Education.  Our volunteers 

have been busy counting, organizing and tracking donations and we have raised $10,615 with 30 

days to go.  This means we have met our first School-Wide Challenge Goal!  The students will 

have a school wide casual dress down day because we have met our first challenge goal.  Mrs. 

Mitchell and I will coordinate when that dress down day will be.   

 

Please help us get to our next goals:  

 $20,000 Raised – Top Class at Each Building Silly Strings the Principal  

 $25,000 Raised – SLIME the Principal!  

 $30,000 Raised (Our Goal!) – Mrs. Mitchell gets to dump a bucket of ice water on Mr. Charlebois!  

 

Here are the class leaderboards:  

Elementary:  
3rd Place- Mrs. Delorey  

2nd Place- Ms. Netto 

1st Place- Mrs. Murray  

 

High School:  
3rd Place- Mr. Ladouceur  

2nd Place- Ms. Richardson  

1st Place- Mr. Abel  

 

Thank you for your support of this fundraiser and all you do to for IHC! 


